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Stay Safe COVID-19 

COVID-19 Update: Face Coverings to be Required in High-Risk Counties 

Franklin County considered High Risk 7/08/2020@6pm 
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FUN during COVID19 

 

Questions about COVID-19  

Ohio Department of Health call center is ready to answer your questions 

about COVID-19  

Call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH (1-833-427-5634)  

The Call Center is staffed from 9 am to 8 pm each day, including weekends 

Questions directly about CLE should be directed to HR 

 

 

tel:1-833-4-275-634
tel:1-833-4-275-634

